
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 15th May 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 3 Children  

To give the children the opportunity to have a night away from home in a safe environment, we are hosting 

a Year 3 sleepover on Friday 6th June 2025 in school.  

Children can arrive at 6pm for a pizza dinner before playing some team building games and then settling in 

with a movie and snacks in our school hall.  Children will be sleeping on mats in our KS2 hall. 

Children can arrive and leave in their pyjamas, and bring the following: 

 A pillow & sleeping bag (or duvet) 

 Camping mat if you have one (we have some mats at school) 

 A change of clothes  

 Toothbrush & toothpaste  

 Water bottle 

 Nut free snacks if you wish  

 Your child’s favourite teddy  

Children will be given breakfast on Saturday morning and must be picked up at double doors of the KS2 Hall 

at 8:30am on Saturday 7th June. 

We will be asking for a voluntary donation of £3.  Please return this form below with £3 cash to the School 
Office by Tuesday 3rd June. 
 
We will also be holding a parent/carer meeting about the activities and to answer any questions you may 
have at 3:20pm on Monday 2nd June in the KS1 Hall (please use the Year 4 doors). If you have any further 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Year 3 Team  

 

Year 3 - Sleepover Return Slip 

 

Please return completed slip to the School Office by Tuesday 3rd June: - 

 

My child ___________________________ will / will not (circle one) be attending the Year 3 sleepover on 

Friday 6th June 2025. 

 

Please tick here if you are able to come to the parent/carer meeting at 3:30pm on Monday 2nd June. 

Please tick here if you give your child permission to have glitter tattoos done by Miss Darby.  

 

Parent/Carer signature ____________________________ Date___________________ 

 


